
October 18, 2020 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal 
Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

• This week is the last week in the nine-week grading period – please check your student’s 
progress and grades in FOCUS and ensure they have completed all assignments and 
turned them in  

o Email your student’s teachers directly for any questions or concerns 

o Any My PCS student experiencing problems with connectivity, technology or is in 
need of a hotspot – please have them email Mr. Brad Gatie at gatieb@pcsb.org 
or Mr. Michael Burress at burressm@pcsb.org 

• All 9th grade face to face students will take the PSAT on Thursday, Oct. 29th 

• We are currently reviewing all student learning requests as we adjust schedules and 
work to accommodate families wishing to return to face to face instruction or to move 
to My PCS  

o Families will be contacted by Monday October 26 and informed if their request 
has been granted if not sooner 

• Dual Enrollment Deadline for SPC: October 30th  
o Step 1: Register for your SPC ID (go to our website under academics for instructions) 
o Step 2: See your counselor ASAP 
o Onsite and off-site opportunities available for all students with a 2.0 + GPA 

• School Portrait for Underclassmen  

o Face to face students will be held on November 3rd  in cafeteria by alpha 

o My PCS students will be scheduled on Saturday November14 from 9:00 am to 
3:30 pm by alpha in the gym 

• A-G 9:00—10:45 

• H—N10:45—12:30 

• O-Z 1:00 3:30 

• Senior Night Celebration for our varsity football players, cheerleaders, band and JROTC 
this Friday October 23rd during our varsity football game vs. Lakewood Ranch at 6:30 
pm. Kickoff is 7 pm 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and high 
spirits! 

See you at the top! 

  

 

mailto:gatieb@pcsb.org
mailto:burressm@pcsb.org

